CITY OF NORTH RIDGEVILLE

Daniel Rodriguez, P. E.
City Engineer
Engineering Department

MEMO

Date: December 5, 2017

To: Developers and Contractors

From: Daniel Rodriguez, P. E.

Subject: Discontinued use of Recycled Portland Cement Concrete 304

As of January 1, 2018, The City of North Ridgeville will no longer accept the use of
Recycled Portland Cement Concrete 304 as an aggregate for bedding, backfill, or road
base. Any and all aggregates used on City Projects and all Subdivision Developments
where right of ways and/or easements will be dedicated to the City of North Ridgeville,
must come from an Ohio Department of Transportation approved aggregate supplier. All
aggregates must come directly from an approved supplier to the job site. Aggregates
cannot be stockpiled offsite then transported in.

The City of North Ridgeville’s preferred aggregate material is limestone. Use of any other
aggregate material must be approved by the City Engineer in writing before its
incorporation into any work.

Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Daniel RodrigW
City Engineer

City of North Ridgeville

7307 Avon Belden Road

North Ridgeville, OH 44039

P 440.353.0842

F 440.353.0823

drodriguez @nridgeville.org

cc: G. David Gillock, Mayor

Jeff Armbruster, Safety Service Director
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